
CALIFORNIA 

The public review and comment period for the City's Draft Environmental Impact 
Report (DEIR) for the Woodland Flood Risk Management Project has been extended 
to August 14. The City will present project details during an upcoming ONLINE public 
meeting in acc1dance with COVID-19 guidelines: 

.i.· 

6 p.m., 1 _Tuesday, July 28 
To participate via Loom, v1s1t www.cityofwoodland.org 
(Click on meetir.q link on Home page). You may also 
participate b_v · · Jne: l (669) 900-6833 

Webinar ID: 942 8348 5830 

The Draft EIR is available for public review on the City's website at 
www.cityofwoodland.org (under "City Projects") and at City Hall by appointment. 
Please contact Tim Busch at 530-661-5963 or tim.busch@cityofwoodland.Qrg 

·•./y 
to schedule an appointment. . 


